
 
 

March 14, 2022 
 
 
 

Mr. Samuel Sinyangwe 
via Muckrock 
124860-98617104@requests.muckrock.com  

 

RE: Your request for OCSD RIPA data 2018-2021 

 

Dear Mr. Sinyangwe: 
 

This letter is in response to your above‐referenced request received by the Orange County 
Sheriff’s Department Records Division on Monday, February 28, 2022. 

 
Because of the need for consultation with other division representatives having substantial interest 
in the determination of the request, the date for response to your request is extended, pursuant to 
Government Code § 6253 (c) (3). We expect to make a determination of your request on or before 
Thursday, March 24, 2022. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Edward Lee, Director 
OCSD Records Division 
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